
 
 

 
 
 
 
May 27, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you so much for your support this school year. I have seen many of your children make 
amazing strides in math thanks to your encouragement, and I look forward to an even better 2020-2021 
school year! 
 
To be best prepared for the second half of Algebra 1 when we return in August, the following 
prerequisite skills should be mastered by each child: 
 

1. Order of operations 

2. Solving single-variable equations and inequalities 

3. Graphing and writing linear equations 

4. Solving systems of linear equations and inequalities 

5. Rules of exponents 

 
This summer’s math assignment can be found on the SBA website. This substantive assignment is 
designed to be a review of many of the skills we covered this year in the first half of Algebra and is the 
first homework assignment due upon our return in August.  Additionally during the first week of 
school your child will take a written assessment over this material to determine his or her mastery. 
 
Please feel free to contact me via email at apowers@stbernard.org with any questions you or your child 
may have.  I hope you have a wonderful and safe summer!  
 
 
See you on August! 
 
Arynn Powers 
Math Department Chair 
St. Bernard Academy 


